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De~r Mr. Okie, 

Miss Gertrude Stein asks me to answer the several 
questions you have asked her. 

About the aopyright for the book of two lectures 
that you are to print. If it is not possible as it 
formerly was to take it out in the name of Miss 
Stein you will take it out in the name of the Con 
ference Press and have it transferred to her at 
pnce and let her know that you have done so. 

I am enclosing a list of the published books of 
Miss Stein arranged chronologically. 

Miss Stein has decided that the 4itle of the book 
will be WHAT ARE MASTERPIECES. / 

I 
The lecture What Are Masterpieces And Why Are 
There So Few 6f Them was read to the English Clubs 
of Oxforu and Cambridge Universities, February, 
I956. An American In France was read to the French 
Club of the University of Oxford in February, !956. 

W. Sarroyan's book has not yet arrived. 

If your first venture in printing a book has some 
what exhausted your ardour or resistance or anything 
else I think I may say though quite unofficially 
that Miss Stein would perfectly understand your 
reasons for feeling differently about printing the 
lectures since after all originally you had made 
the charming gesture of asking her to be your 
authour. 

What Miss Stein asks me to say to you is thats= 
she wishes you all the best of luch for I937 and 
she thanks you for your Christmas greetings. 
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